
Paul: Haley
81/143 Hamilton Road

Felixstowe
Suffolk

England

5th January 2010
M.P. Dillon
Head of Information & Evidence Unit
Office of The Prosecutor
International Criminal Court
Post Office Box 19519
2500 CM The Hague, 
The Netherlands

Dear M.P. Dillon

UK Government War Crimes
Suffolk Constabulary Event Number 264 of 23rd March 2009

UK-IPCC Case Refs: 2009/013755 & 2009/013764
Your Reference: OTP-CR-923/09  

Thank you for your reply to me regarding the above, dated 30th November 2009.

I am pleased that the allegations are now being properly considered having been 
rejected by the UK Police. 

I also understand from articles in the press that “...while the ICC has said that it will not 
conduct prosecutions <against the UK> for the Crime of Aggression until it has been 
defined by its own working group, the court's chief prosecutor, Luis Moreno-Ocampo, 
told the Sunday Telegraph in 2007 that he would be willing to launch an inquiry into 
US/UK war crimes in Iraq. Charges could also be brought against <Tony> Blair at the 
ICC for failing to conduct the war in a "proportionate manner"...”

I find this all very encouraging that justice will now be done and I very much look forward 
to hearing from you as to the outcome of your decision on this case. 

In the meantime please let me know of the likely approximate timeframe for your 
decision so that I can plan this into my other activities in this matter.

And of course, if I can be of any further assistance please let me know.

Yours faithfully and lawfully, in honour and respect,

Paul: Haley


